
PACIFIC POWER 
A DIVISION OF PACIFICORP 

February 11, 2016 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
AND OVERNIGHT DELIVERY 

Steven V. King 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 

825 NE Multnomah, Suite 2000 
Portland, Oregon 97232 

RE: Docket UE-143932-Pacific Power & Light Company's Response to the Walla 
Walla Country Club's Alternative Motion to Extend Filing Date for Answer 

Pacific Power & Light Company (Pacific Power), a division ofPacifiCorp, submits for filing its 
Response to the Walla Walla Country Club's Alternative Motion to Extend Filing Date for 
Answer in the above-referenced proceeding. 

If you have any informal inquiries regarding this matter, please contact Ariel Son, Manager, 
Regulatory Projects, at (503) 813-5410. 

Sincerely, 

R. Bryce Dalley 
Vice President, Regulation 

Enclosures 


